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We need to prioritize offering  shelter AND strictly enforcing our no camping laws.  Allowing people to be raped,
burnt, stabbed and shot in cruel street tent and RV camps is NOT compassionate. There needs to be consequences
for not accepting shelter.  The current free for all of homeless nonprofits enabling camping
is creating dangerous conditions for the unhoused, destroying livability and wasting many millions of tax dollars. 

Sincerely,
Thomas Fawell
Portland, OR.

Sent from my iPhone
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